

21 June 2021

Dear parents and carers,

Re: Elvin Summer Camp 16th to 27th August 2021

I am delighted to invite your child to attend our first ever Ark Elvin summer camp this year! After a difficult pandemic year for our pupils, we have put together a fantastic summer camp that will be a fun and enjoyable end to the summer holidays!

The camp will take place from the 16th to 27th of August and will feature a range of activities that will help broaden pupils' horizons, boost cultural capital and go a small way in making up for the lack of enrichment opportunities in lockdown. There will also be space each day for every child to engage in reading activities. The camp will be run by school teaching and support staff and will be based at our school site using our wonderful facilities and include two off site days and days when we welcome outside organisations into lead various different workshops.

Each day our children will have a range of activities to choose from including: Football, cricket, boxing, creative writing, painting, pottery, cooking, computer programming. They will also take part in team challenges like treasure hunts, build a rocket and a mini sports day. Over the two weeks we will also have two off site days. One day when we will visit the sites in central London and another day when we will go off on a countryside hike in the Chilterns. On one day we are having a music themed day where the teams will work together with professional musicians to produce our very own Elvin album and on the last day we are partnering with the national literacy trust for a literacy festival which will see football workshops run by QPR, a comic workshop and computer gaming workshop and a VIP visit from a surprise special guest and culminating in an end of camp BBQ!

The whole summer camp is completely free and has been paid for as part of the government catch up fund. Each day children will have breakfast, snack and lunch provided and will be given a reading book that we will read together over the two weeks and a free Elvin summer camp t-shirt.



The camp is completely free, and spaces will be allocated on a first come first serve basis. <u>Click here</u> to sign up. Book your place quickly as we only have 125 spaces available.

Please <u>click here</u> to ask any questions you have.

Best wishes,

Mr Ittu Vice Principal